
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am sure that by now you are aware that the official date of the State Funeral for Her Majesty 

the Queen will take place on Monday 19th September 2022.  This day will be a bank holiday and 

the government has decreed that settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday should 

close on this day, as a mark of respect.  This will include schools and colleges. 

 

Please therefore note that Vyners will be closed to all staff and students on Monday; school will 

resume as normal at 8.25am on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Gary Mullings 

Headteacher 


